
 

 

CHANGING DUMP PICK-UP HOURS 

 

 

 

The dump pick up will have dates changing for the beaches and 

Ochre River 

 

The new dates for the Beaches and Ochre River will be Tuesday 

Mornings. These changes are effective Tuesday, November 7th, 2023. 

 

 

The Christiansen Beach will be the same and will be Monday Morning. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 



 


